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Dec, Jan Calendar 
12/17: School Open 
12/24: No School/ Christmas 
01/07: School Open 
01/14: No School/ Dr MLK Holiday 
01/21: Chinese New Year Party Rehearsal 
01/28: Chinese New Year Celebration 
 
School Activities 

CSL1:3
rd

 Place鄭美婷Sydney Cheng   

CSL2:1
st
 Place余芊穎Elizabeth Yu   

CSL3:2
nd

 Place余百韜 Jonathan Yu 

          3
rd

 Place 安立奎 Enrique Rodriguez  

A  Group: 1
st
 Place 鄭   泓 Hong Cheng 

                 2
nd

 Place 張竣宣 Brandon Chang   

B  Group: 3
rd

 Place 吳歷衡 Matthew Wu   

D  Group: 1
st
 Place 梅祐禎 Amy Mei   

 

Taking Picture with Santa Claus 

Santa Claus is coming to the school with cadies . 

 

Chinese New Year Preparation 

Please start your class preparations for Chinese New Year 

party.  Any questions please contact Secretary, Rose Chang 

732-548-7706 e-mail: rose.chang@hp.com 

Stage Performance for the class: Chen, Li-Yu 

ChenLiyu@verizon.net  

Game  :Yeh, Ken  yehkehchang@gmail.com 
 
Parents working on the yearbook classroom and 
individual photos need to submit them to Dean Wayne 
Wang by 1/10/2012.  If you need group photos, please 
contact Dean. 

 

CACA United Way Donation List: 
First of all, Thank you for your donations.  We would 
like to recognize all that donated from 2009-thru 2011.  
Please contact Principal or Treasurer.  
 

Adults Activities:  

ECS Chocolate, Dessert,T-Shirt Fundraising Sale 

Proceeds from fundraising food sales will go to the 

school.  

One Adult size ($10) and get one child t-shirt free. 

T-Shirts are a great way to advertise our school and 

show our participation in events. We encourage all to 

purchase T-Shirts and show our school pride.  A table 

will be setup in the cafeteria.  Thank you for your 

support. 

Donation Thank You List: 

Paulina Lee$125 

Naomi Lee $100 

Chang Family$800 

Frank Chen / Maggie Chang$100 

Peter Shen $640 

With much thanks to former ECS Principal Sherman Li, and 

Celia Liu , Edison BOE President Gene Maeroff, and  

Superintendent Dr.Richard O’Malleythe annual facilities costs 

has been reduced by $7672.50. The new facilities cost for this 

year is $34075.   

We encourage donations.  If you know of any persons or 
businesses interested in advertising in our yearbook, 
please contact Principal, Sherry732-791-2351 
 

Marlboro Learning Center 

12/17, 2PM in the cafeteria. Seminar for how to apply to a 

college. 

 

Food Vendor: 

Makoto Japanese Lunch box/Tasty bakery  

 

Outside School Activities: 

Shawnee Ski Trip 

Ski season is coming.  Anyone interested  please contact 

Chris Tsai(732-822-9162) or (732-822-9163)E-

mailplantour@aol.com 

ACS Holiday Party 

Date: 12/17/2011 

Time: 10AM -2PM 

Location: JFK Conference Center 

70 James Street, Edison, NJ 

mailto:rose.chang@hp.com
mailto:ChenLiyu@verizon.net
mailto:yehkehchang@gmail.com
mailto:plantour@aol.com

